

Principal: Mr Grant Shepherd

29 August 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: Adelaide University and Flinders University Visit - Expression of Interest -15 positions

Students in Year 11 and 12 have the opportunity to travel to Adelaide in October to visit and take a tour of Adelaide University and Flinders. We are confident this will be a valuable and enjoyable experience for students who might be interested in furthering their education at either university. Up to 15 positions are available. Students will be accompanied by 1 female and 1 male staff member.

When October 16 – 18, 2022 (Leave Sunday on bus – return

Tuesday)

Travel to Adelaide, SA Where

Stay Youth Hostel Adelaide

Cost Trip is being funded by Country Universities Centre

Broken Hill

Yours faithfully

Grant Shepherd

Principal

Anthony Tidball Careers Adviser

I GIVE/DO NOT GIVE permission for my child to participate in the

Name of student

Name of parent/carer

Signature of parent/carer